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Public Meetings for New Development Projects 
During COVID-19 

The Office of Planning and Zoning is enacting temporary 

operational changes during the coronavirus public health 

emergency. Executive Order 19, signed by Anne Arundel 

County Executive Steuart Pittman on April 14, 2020, clarifies 

the public meeting process for development projects.  

Executive Order 19 directs development applicants to submit 

new application packages for review without a community 

meeting; all required meetings are to be held after the public 

health emergency concludes. Comments will not be released 

until the Office reviews community meeting notes. Please send 

application materials by mail or use the drop box located at 

2664 Riva Road.  

The full text of Executive Order 19 is available online: 

https://www.aacounty.org/departments/county-

executive/executive-orders/steuart-pittman/SP-19.pdf. 
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